

DATE: 02/12/2024 11:46 AM BWC.Ohio.gov

Mike DeWine, Governor Jon Husted, Lt. Governor John Logue, Administrator/CEO

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Caleb White, Business Advocate

FROM: Pete Mihaly, Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation

DATE: February 8, 2024

RE: CSI Review – Bureau Fee Schedule (OAC 4123-6-08)

\_\_\_\_\_

I have received your Memorandum dated February 8, 2024, concluding that the Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation should proceed with its filing of proposed rule OAC 4123-6-08 of the Administrative Code with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR).

At this time, it is the Bureau's plan to move forward with the filing of the proposed rule with JCARR. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 1-614-466-3186.

Thank you,

Pete Mihaly
Director of Legal Operations
Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation

30 West Spring Street Columbus, Ohio 43215 U.S.A. 800 | 644 6292 bwc.ohio.gov